
 
 
 

CITY OF SAMMAMISH  
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF  

THE CITY OF SAMMAMISH CITY COUNCIL 
Proposed changes to Sammamish Municipal Code Titles 13 and 21 to update the City 

development regulations pertaining to city-wide surface water runoff. 
Public Hearing Date: September 3, 2019 

 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Sammamish City Council will hold a public hearing on 
proposed amendments to the Sammamish Municipal Code (SMC) Titles 13 and 21, and the 
Sammamish Addendum to the 2016 King County Surface Water Design Manual. 
 
SUMMARY of AMENDMENTS: The Department of Public Works is proposing code 
amendments to Sammamish Municipal Code Chapters 13.10. 13.20, and 21A.15 and 
Sammamish Addendum to the 2016 King County Surface Water Design Manual which contain 
city-wide surface water runoff regulations, as well as specific requirements for Critical Drainage 
Areas and projects within the Tamarack and Inglewood Historic Plat Areas. 
 
HEARINGS SCHEDULE: Public testimony will be taken by the City Council on 
September 3, 2019 regarding the proposed amendments to SMC 13 and 21. The public hearing 
will be part of a regular public meeting, which will start at 6:30 PM at Sammamish City Hall, located 
at 801 228th Avenue SE. 
 
DOCUMENT AVAILABILITY:  A copy of the code changes is available and may be obtained by 
contacting the City of Sammamish (contact name and address listed below).   
 
CITY CONTACT AND PUBLIC COMMENTS SUBMITTED TO:   
Stephanie Sullivan, Public Works, Sammamish City Hall, 801 228th Avenue SE, 
Sammamish, WA. Phone: (425) 295-0560; e-mail to ssullivan@sammamish.us. 
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